From: ROBERT UPTON

Sent: Monday, March 04, 2024 11:06 PM

To: City Clerk <cityclerk@grand-rapids.mi.us>

Subject: Endorsement of Bing Goei for the 3rd Ward City Commission Seat

Mayor Bliss and City Commission,

| would like urge you to appoint Bing Goei to fill the vacant 3rd Ward City Commission seat. | have
known Bing for more than 30 years. He loves Grand Rapids and is committed to seeing everyone prosper
in our community. Bing is a strong advocate for diversity and would work hard to serve the underserved,
communities of color, and broader community. Also, Bing is a staunch advocate for supporting women
and minority-owned businesses. Finally, Bing is the right person for the position at this time. | strongly
urge you to appoint Bing Goei to the 3rd Ward City Commissioner.

Sincerely,

Robert Upton, Jr. (3rd Ward resident)
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